
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 27th February 2017 
Open Morning 

 

On Saturday 4th March we are holding our next Open Morning from 10.00 a.m. to 12.00 p.m.  

As usual staff will be present to answer questions from prospective parents and to show 

work completed by their pupils.   

 

Your son/daughter has been selected to take part in some of the educational activities staff 

will be conducting during the event.  Please could you sign the consent slip below giving 

your permission for him/her to attend.    

 

Thank you for your support in allowing your son/daughter to participle at Open Morning.  

Their contribution is invaluable. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Miss K Nijjar 
Acting Headteacher (Head of Senior School) 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Open Morning Saturday 4th March 
 
I grant permission for ……………………………………………….. to help at Open Morning, on 
Saturday 4th March. 
 
My child has been selected to help with the educational activities being conducted in 
……………………….. 
(Please specify subject). 
 
*My child will be collected/make his/her own way home at the end of the event. 
(Please delete as appropriate) 
 
Signed: …………………………………………… Parent Date: …………… 
 
Reply slips should be returned to Miss Humpage please. 


